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Indoor Environments Association is a non-profit organization of  Radon Professionals Saving Lives. IEA Members work together to
increase public awareness and grow their businesses, detecting, researching, mitigating, & managing initiatives to lower radon-

induced lung cancer.

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), the U.S. Surgeon General,
and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) strongly

recommend that ALL homebuyers have an indoor radon test performed prior
to purchase or taking occupancy, and advise having the radon mitigated if
elevated concentrations are found. Indoor Environments Association (IEA)

recommends making an informed decision when choosing a radon contractor
by following these easy steps:


